

3/19/18

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the weather forecast of snow on Wednesday 3/21, we are going to reschedule our trip that was planned for Camden County College. As this trip includes walking through the campus, it will be safer and more meaningful in a better weather situation. We will keep you updated on the rescheduled date. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Marakovits and Mrs. DeFeo